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February 11, 2016

Ms. Rachel Silva
Tetra Tech, Inc.
285 Ellicott St.
Buffalo, NY 14203

RE: SUNOCO PIPELINE L.P. - PENNSYLVANIA PIPELINE PROJECT
MUNICIPAL FLOODPLAIN MANAGEMENT CONSISTENCY

Dear Ms. Silva,

In response to your recent requests and evaluating the information you provided, Blair Township, Blair County, PA
can state that the proposed Sunoco pipeline installation project is consistent with Blair Township’s Floodplain
Management Ordinance, Ordinance No. 2011-07.

This assumes the project will be installed within Blair Township as depicted in your submission - the underground
pipelines will be installed via horizontal drilling methods below all the floodway resources with no above ground
impacts that could impact the base flood elevations.

Should you have questions, or need further information, please contact me at (814) 696-4363 X 102.

Secretary

cc: Blair County Conservation District
DEP SC Region Waterways & Wetlands Permit Program

If you wish to file a Civil Rights program complaint of discrimination, complete the USDA Program Discrimination Complaint Form (PDF), found online at
http://www.ascr.usda.gov/complaint_filing_cust.html, or at any USDA office, or call (866) 632-9992 to request the form. You may also write a letter containing
all of the information requested in the form. Send your completed complaint form or letter to us by mail at U.S. Department of Agriculture, Director, Office of
Adjudication, 1400 Independence Avenue, S.W., Washington, D.C. 20250-9410, by fax (202) 690-7442 or email at program.intake@usda.gov.



